

Catholic Daughters of the Americas Salina Court #1972

Marlene Bonilla, Past Regent 145 Millview Road Salina, KS, 67401 785-825-4842

February 9, 2024

Lynnette Froome Administrative Assistant Salina South High School 730 E. Magnolia Road Salina, KS, 67401 lynnette.froome@usd305.com 785-309-3707

Dear Lynnette,

Enclosed are scholarship applications for any female Catholic senior interested in applying for our \$500.00 scholarship. The student must be a member of one of the three Catholic Parishes in Salina. If they are not a CYO member, they can choose to ask you for a letter of recommendation.

Please make more copies of the application if you need more. Please note that the applications along with letters of recommendations can be mailed to Marlene Bonilla at 145 Millview Road, Salina, KS, 67401 OR can be emailed to sanmarbonilla@yahoo.com and must be received by no later than Monday, April 15, 2024.

We ask that they turn these in to you, so you are aware of who is applying, and forward them all to me. Please call if you have any questions or recommendations.

Sincerely,

Marlene Boulla
Marlene Bonilla

Scholarship Committee

Enclosure



Catholic Daughters of the Americas Salina Court #1972

Marlene Bonilla, Past Regent 145 Millview Road Salina, Ks 67401 785-825-4842

Scholarship Application

Name of A	Applicant:			
Address:				
	Street	City	State	Zip
Telephone	:			
High Scho	ol graduating from:			
College at	tending in the fall of 2024:			

The Salina Court will award one \$500.00 scholarship to a Salina Catholic Female Student entering College in the fall of 2024.

Requirements

The applicant must be a member of a Salina Catholic Church.

An essay of approximately 500 words typed and double spaced, entitled "How has my Catholic Faith strengthened my life and how will it enhance my decisions as a college student?" The essay must be submitted with this cover sheet.

Letters of Recommendation from the applicant's Pastor and CYO Pastor/Sponsor (if the applicant is a CYO member). If not a CYO member, they can ask their School Counselor for a Letter of Recommendation.

Entries can be given to the school counselor for handling, but all entries must be received by Marlene Bonilla no later than Monday, April 15, 2024.